
 

Heading The Ministry for Primary Industry (MPI) of New Zealand – A notice 
regarding a recall of specific batches of Kirkland Signature 
Marinated Beef Bulgogi in New Zealand by Costco Wholesale New 
Zealand Limited because the product contains sesame seeds 
sourced from Davis Trading Company Ltd. with the possible 
presence of Salmonella. 

The 
incident 

The MPI of New Zealand issued a notice regarding a recall of 
specific batches of Kirkland Signature Marinated Beef Bulgogi in 
New Zealand by Costco Wholesale New Zealand Limited 
because the product contains sesame seeds sourced from Davis 
Trading Company Ltd. with the possible presence of Salmonella. 
 
Recalled product: 
 
Name of 
product (size) 

Kirkland Signature Marinated Beef 
(various weights) 

Date marking 
 

Best Before: 19.07.24 
Best Before: 20.07.24 
Best Before: 21.07.24 

Package size 
and description 

The product is sold in variable weights in a 
plastic package. 

 
Details of product being recalled are listed in the website of the 
MPI. 

Source Website of the MPI 
https://www.mpi.govt.nz/food-safety-home/food-recalls-and-
complaints/recalled-food-products/marinated-beef-bulgogi 

Position of 
CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside New Zealand is not 
available from the website of the MPI. The Centre for Food 
Safety (CFS) is investigating whether the affected product has 
been imported to Hong Kong and is contacting the relevant 
authority for further information. Preliminary investigation did 

https://


 
not identify local sale or import of the affected product. 

 Acquisition of the product through online purchase or 
international travel cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the product and not consume it. 
 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 
 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 
 Salmonella infection may cause fever and gastrointestinal 

upset such as abdominal pain and diarrhoea. People with 
lowered immunity such as infants and the elderly could present 
with more severe and even life-threatening infection. 

Additional 
information 

NA 

Posted on: 22 July 2024 


